
Glasgow City Council PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Land and Environmental Services
231 George Street e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org
Glasgow web: www.gobike.org
G1 1RX

Ref: GCC/CPG
By e-mail to: saferparking@glasgow.gov.uk 

30 Novemberr 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Glasgow City Council (Dowanhill) (20mph speed limit zone) Order 201, Approval and
Comment. 

GoBike! supports this  Order.  We are pleased to see that  a residential  area with access to
schools and shops is to have a 20mph limit introduced for motor vehicles.  This will make the
area far pleasanter for those people who walk and cycle and will encourage more people to use
active travel to improve their health and wellbeing.

However, as per the GoBike! Petition submitted to the Council earlier this year, we would like to
see a 20mph speed limit introduced for the majority of streets in Glasgow.  An overall approach
would be quicker, cheaper and cause less confusion to residents and visitors alike.  Thus, while
we support this order, we look forward to the majority of the city being treated in the same way.

 

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!
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